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	New Metro Board Member Announced at California League of Cities’ General Membership Dinner
At last night’s General Membership Dinner Meeting of the California League of Cities Los Angeles County Division, Lakewood City Councilmember Diane Dubois was confirmed by acclimation as the new Metro Board Member representing the Gateway Cities.  Council Member Diane DuBois was elected to the city council in 2005.  Prior to her city council service, she was a Lakewood Planning and Environment Commissioner for 28 years.  She has been a board member and volunteer of Lakewood Meals On Wheels, a board member of the Greater Long Beach Girl Scout Council, a governing board member of Lakewood Regional Medical Center, a member of Soroptimists International of Lakewood/Long Beach, and a volunteer at Pathways Volunteer Hospice.
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Current Board Member, Ara Najarian representing North County and Arroyo Verdugo was also confirmed for another term by acclimation.
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